
President Trump’s White House
Budget EXPOSED
On  Friday,  the  Trump  administration  released  their  annual
report  to  Congress  on  White  House  Office  Personnel.  It
includes the name, status, salary and position title of all
377 White House employees. The report also said that Trump
decided not to tale a dime of his salary. Instead he donated
it to an amazing cause. Now brace yourselves:

The report revealed that President Trump is far better at
saving money than Obama. The total annual White House salaries
under Trump are $35.8 million vs $60.9 million under Obama, a
savings of $25.1 million. Uh Oh!

There are some other key revelations:

There are 140 fewer employees on White House staff under Trump
than  under  Obama  at  this  point  in  their  respective
presidencies.

Thirty-nine fewer staffers are dedicated to The First Lady of
the United States (FLOTUS). Currently, there are only five
staffers dedicated to Melania Trump vs. forty four staffers
who served Michelle Obama (FY2009).

However, it’s what the report said Trump did with this salary
that has everyone talking. Instead of taking his salary, Trump
donated all $400,000 to the Department of the Interior where
it will be used for construction and repair needs at military
cemeteries!  AMAZING!  It’s so great to have a President who
loves our brave military men and women so much!

Yep, this exposes Trump by golly !

Oh, and where’s the media coverage of this? That’s right, they
don’t cover anything decent that the President does. But this
columnist DOES.

https://newswithviews.com/president-trumps-white-house-budget-exposed/
https://newswithviews.com/president-trumps-white-house-budget-exposed/


Our thanks to Bob and Geri Boyd, hosts of the Issues in
Education  National  Radio  Program  who  alerted  us  to  these
stats. Bob also painted the beautiful cover of my new book,
God and Animals, showing Jesus kneeling down and cuddling a
big dog.  Available at AMAZON.

TWOFER TODAY:

Top woman scientist and inventor, Liza Hart came out of her
laboratory to give her take on what the liberal agenda can
accomplish FOR YOU. Take a look at the ‘perks.’

With  illegal  aliens  and  complete  socialistic  ideas,  San
Francisco  is  a  model  of  their  accomplishments.  They
accomplished this in such a short time too. Follow them and
the rest of the country can be just like San Francisco. The
far left would be so proud of themselves.

Just think. You can have all the same qualities of life, have
your streets looking the same; littered with garbage, feces,
urine and needles. You can have the same amount  of crime,
drug abuse, illegal aliens committing murders and rapes.  Hey,
and you can give them your money if they don’t want to work,
they would love that. Why you can have all of those things
they have. All you have to do is follow the Democratic leftist
agenda !

With the far-left ideas of the Democrats, your city can just
be like San Francisco one day! You just have to wait for it
and it’ll come to you. All you have to do is NOTHING. Don’t
stand up for anything that’s right. Go for abortion, go for no
borders, go for socialism, go for the green new deal and all
of this could be yours too!

But it’s a permanent deal. Once you are there, you won’t be
able to climb back up out of the hole you dug for yourselves
and say “hello” to Venezuela while you’re there.

THINK ABOUT IT. Do you really want this for you and your
family?  It’s  time  to  start  praying  and  asking  God’s
forgiveness, make changes for the better and pray it isn’t



already too late!

(Liza Hart is an inventor who saves lives, having invented a
medical device that helps blood flow, and safety devices to
prevent tractors and ride lawn mowers from tipping over. She
saves lives while the leftists destroy them )
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